
To all Interested Parties: 
 
On August 4, 2010, at the regular monthly business meeting, the LURC Commissioners voted to 
allow the record for Development Permit DP 4680 to be re-opened to allow TransCanada to 
submit a revised proposal for the Kibby Expansion Project (“Kibby 2”) on or about August 16th. 
 The Commission also voted to table the decision document on that matter which had been 
scheduled to be taken up at the August 4th meeting.  The Commission also voted to stop 
consideration of the proposed rule to expand the expedited area (“Kibby 3”), meaning that no rule 
change would be adopted. 
 
When the revised proposal is submitted, it will be posted on LURC’s website for this project: 
http://www.maine.gov/doc/lurc/projects/Transcanada/Transcanada.shtml#pending  
 
At the August meeting, the Commission directed staff to prepare a draft of the process and 
schedule for reviewing the revised proposal, which will be brought before the Commission at its 
September 1, 2010 regular monthly business meeting.   
 
Please contact the LURC Augusta office it you have questions by calling 207-287-4933.  
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